
EVENTS 
BIBLE STUDIES: 9:30 AM | WORSHIP 10:30 AM 

MDO-Mother’s Day Out is taking new enrollees for this next school year. We have openings for babies from 6 weeks 
- 1 year olds & toddlers 18 months - 2 year olds. We are always looking for substitute teachers. Please email Brittany 
Wilson at mdo@fbcgat.org if you are interested in enrolling your child or teaching. Thank You!

PRAYER MEETING- We will meet for “Not Just a Prayer Meeting” 
throughout the Summer starting this Wednesday, June 12th from 
5-6pm. Join us in the Sanctuary as we pour out our hearts before the Lord 
asking Him to work amongst and through us. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED-Are you looking to get involved and serve? Our food pantry is in need of volunteers for 
the summer. If you are interested in getting involved to bless others please contact Billy at (423)-557-2869 or email 
pantry@fbcgat.org.  Thank You!

M-FUGE-There are still a few spots available, camp dates are June 30-July 7th. This is a great opportunity to help 
your teenager serve God in Jesus’ name. Please contact Bryon Fortner if you are interested in more details. 

June 9,  2024

LOCAL MISSIONS-During the month of June we will be supporting 
many established local ministries right here in Sevier County. Our goal 
this year is $3,500. Donation envelopes are located throughout the 
church building. Thank you for your support!

FBG KIDS RENOVATION- Prayerfully consider how God may want you and your family to participate in 
“Forging the Future”—Matthew 19:14. You can drop your pledge commitment card in the box as you leave today.

GATHER AT THE RIVER-Join us on July 14th for this wonderful 
celebration of Baptism down at the river. If you have not been baptized 
as a believer and are interested in being baptized please contact Pastor 
Nick. 

mailto:mdo@fbcgat.org


SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 
JUNE 9,  2024

Call to Worship                                                             Psalm 22:25-31 

“Behold Our God” 
“Holy, Holy, Holy”       
                                                                         
Welcome & Announcements 

“Sing Your Praise”                                                                   FBG KIDS 

Scripture                                                                          John 3:14-18 

“This is Our God” 
“Because He Lives”                                                          

Worship Through Tithes and Offerings 
Give in plate, box in foyer, online at fbcgatlinburg.org/give 

Or text FBGive to (888) 364-GIVE (4483) 
                                                                                         

“Come Behold the Wondrous Mystery”                                                                   

	  
Message                            Elect Exiles              Pastor Nick Moore 
                                          1 Peter 5:5-11 

“All I Have is Christ” 

Benediction       	  1 Peter 5:10-11	  
STAFF CONTACTS 

Cindy Redmond | office@fbcgat.org	 Nick Moore | pastor@fbcgat.org	 Bryon Fortner | youth@fbcgat.org 
Kayla Bennett | children@fbcgat.org	 Cameron Beckerdite | worship@fbcgat.org	 Brittany Wilson | mdo@fbcgat.org 

Church Office (865) 436-4685

SERMON NOTES:

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
($13,680 needed weekly to meet budget) 

June 2, 2024 
General Fund                                $13,291.58                                                                       
Food Pantry                                             $75 
Youth Trips                                             $525 
Local Missions                                       $360   
Shelter Pledge Payments                $1,305                                                          
Children's Reno Pledges          $24,127.66    
Operation Christmas Child (VBS)  $668.60 
Memorial (Fred Oakley)                      $100 

http://fbcgatlinburg.org/give
mailto:mdo@fbcgat.org

